
 

 
December 18, 2020 

 
 

Greetings to EES Families, 

  

On behalf of the EES Staff and Students, I would like to wish you all a safe, healthy, and festive 

holiday season.  It is certainly going to be a different kind of winter break this year, as a result 

of the Province’s public health orders. It will perhaps be a smaller, quieter, and different way 

of celebrating the holidays close to home. 

  

One of the things we have learned this fall is how to be flexible and embrace new and unique 

ways of learning, celebrating, and being together.  Due to the ongoing pandemic, we were 

not able to have our traditional winter concert.  At first we tried to think of ways to create 

something similar, but we realized that instead of trying to recreate something that was just 

not going to be the same, we decided to do something completely different this year! 

  

The link below will lead you to a slideshow that showcases our creative and talented students’ 

handcrafted art to celebrate the season.  It is also posted on our EES website.  We hope you 

will gather with your family and enjoy the show.  Keep watching until the end where you will 

hear our familiar Errington song! 

  
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/EES/Documents/EES%20Winter%20Art%20Show%202020.mp4 
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